
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             GROWING GOD’S KINGDOM ONE GIFT AT A TIME -- 2019 

                 ST. MICHAEL’S ANNUAL SCHOLARSHIP FUNDRAISER 

                                  RENK THEOLOGICAL COLLEGE 

                      May 5 – May 31 

 

Good News! St. Michael’s kicks off its annual campaign in support of Renk Theological 

College with a commitment from an anonymous donor, who again, as last year, will match 

donations up to $20,000. Gratitude abounds! 

 

More Good News! Renk Theological College is growing! It is now the Center for Peace 

and Reconciliation Studies, and seminarians have increased from 32 to 45 since last year. 

 

What This Means: Now, more than ever, the students need scholarship support. The 

annual scholarship per student is $1,200. In 2019, the goal is a scholarship for each 

seminarian AND an increase in donors. 

 

Your support is vital in preparing graduating seminarians for the Great Commission “to go out 

into the world and make disciples of all nations”, Mt. 28:19, changing lives, taking God’s 

message of love, hope, peace, justice, and dignity to the people of South Sudan. 

 

Enclosed is a donation card with optional ways to give. Your donation is magnified… 

going a long way to support the growth of God’s Kingdom One Gift at a Time. Together! 

 

 


